
 

FCA Board Meeting 
September 12, 2009 

Present: Mike Hornback, Jim Golan, Dick Meyer, Chris Auffrey, William McMahan, Jeff Decile, David Gaines, 

Robin Hendley, and, Joe Gorman. Absent: Nancy McGuire, Gregg Hopkins, Rich Schafermeyer, Sue Hummer. 
 

CALL TO ORDER  President Joe Gorman called the meeting to order at 9 a.m. at Jim Golan’s house. 

 
TREASURER  Dick reported: Balance Aug. 2009   $4,001.04 
 

COMMITTEES 
  

Membership  Nancy – no report. 

 

Green  David is trying to increase the recycling percentages of residents. Rain garden behind 

Finneytown High School is doing great. 

 

Housing  Jim and Chris are satisfied about the progress of the housing monitoring project. Still 

seeking some volunteers to cover western areas. Jim will provide an article for the 

newsletter. 

 

Land Use Zoning  Bill said that Valvoline’s request to expand driveway was approved. 

  

Township Liaison  Robin is impressed with the Township neighborhood picnics. Winton Road 

construction will probably be done next Spring. Hempstead parking issue (small 

houses with several cars) keeps percolating. Residents voted down expansion of the 

street, but many are still parking on the lawns. 

  

Public Relations  (a.) Joe will edit the newsletter for Monday printing and mailing. Articles include 

Township Open House, green bits, Candidate’s Night, Housing monitoring. (b.) Joe 

will print up FCA Name Badges (Chris has sleeves) for board members to wear 

during Open House event. Joe will see if FCA can add brochures and newsletters to 

the gift bags to be given out that day. (c.) Approval for Joe to submit ads to 

Finneytown Music Parents newsletter and Township Magazine publication. 

   
NEW BUSINESS   Jeff is working with Township police to move the crosswalk at Winton and Timber 

Trail to Whitaker School. FCA will write support letter if needed. 
 

SEPT. 20 MEETING  
  

Topics include: schools update (levy, test scores) and Open House review. 

 

Announcements 

 

 

 

  

Sept. 20 Springfield Township Open House. 

 

Candidate’s Night – Sunday, October 18 at 7 p.m. Chris will talk with Sue Hummer 

about format. Three Township trustees and four FLS board members are running. 

 

Next Board Meeting  It was agreed that board meetings should be held on Saturdays instead of Sundays. 

Next meetings: SATURDAY, October 10 at 9 .m. at Bill’s house (929 Timber Trail) 

and, SATURDAY, November 14 at 9 a.m. at Robin’s house (6341 Ridgefield).  

 

Minutes by Joe Gorman 

 

 

  

 


